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Wednesday 11th October 2023  

Important Notice – Young Voices 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that the date for the Young Voices choir performance has changed.  

 

The initial plan had been for West Lynn, Walpole and Clenchwarton primary schools to take part in this as a 

joint trip – enabling us to share transport and costs. Due to the booking process allotting schools dates 

(rather than schools being able to select them), all 3 schools received different dates so we were unable to 

share transport costs. 

 

We have since been in contact with Young Voices to try to rectify this and have been able to pair up West 

Lynn and Walpole on the 16th January 2024 while Clenchwarton will continue with their allotted date on 

the 19th January. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused and hope that you will still be able to support 

your child with this opportunity and we hope you understand the reasoning behind this change of date. 

 

We expect the costs involved to still be the same; however, we will keep you informed if this changes.  

We will also be using the money raised from Choir Club to pay for the children’s Young Voices t-shirts in 

order to keep the costs down.  

 

Please contact the school office if there are any problems with the new arrangements and we will see what 

we can do to help. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Grimmer and Miss Gunton  
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